Todm a Reader, Tomorvow a4 Leader

Dear Students and Parents/Guardians,

Welcome back to Milford Brook School Media Center! Hopefully, you had a ’i
wonderful summer and took many adventures -- both real and through your \/
reading.

Just a few back to school items to remember...

Please help to keep our books in good condition so they can be enjoyed for
years to come. A few tips:

o Designate a special place in your home for library books so they don’t get lost.

Protect books from pets, younger children, and anything else with teeth.

Books like to stay dry so please refrain from reading in the rain or shower.

Please make sure hands are clean when reading — food isn’t as yummy on the pages.

Bring your book back each week so you can select a new one! Your class visits the same day
each week so try to remember to put it in your backpack the night before. (4th and 5th graders
visit every other week. Please check the schedule.)

Volunteers are needed! I'm looking for parents, guardians, or grandparents who can help with book
circulation and book shelving. If you would like to help out in the library, please click on the link below
and submit the form OR fill out the tear off below and have your child return it to their teacher. Thank you
so much in advance!

http://goo.gl/forms/1RUazFLPFi

Sincerely,
Cara Nelius
caranelius@mersnj.us

Library Volunteers

Name: Email:

Day you would like to volunteer:
(Please circle one.) Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

During which time slot would you like to volunteer.
(Please circle one.) 9:30-10:30 10:30-11:30 12:30-1:30 1:30-2:30 2:30-3:20

What frequency are you available? (Please circle one.) Every week Every other week Once a month


http://goo.gl/forms/1RUazFLPFi
mailto:caranelius@mersnj.us







